
NORTHEAST LOUISIANA AMATEUR RADIO CLUB 
 

January 7, 2020 
 

@ Geneva Academy 
 

Club President Scott Dickson, W5WZ, called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. There 
were 12 members present. 
 
The meeting opened with the construction of (9) 3-element 2 meter Yagi antennas 
made from steel tape measures, on PVC booms. Including one Scott had built earlier, 
there was a total of (10) antennas made. Some members took one home, but there 
were seven left that will be given to the West Monroe High School Amateur Radio Club. 
It was a great learning experience.  
 
Scott passed out note cards asking everyone to put on (3) things you would like to see 
the club do in 2020, and (3) things that you personally would like to see happen in 
2020. A good general discussion followed. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM. 
 
 


